
Tories treatment of the Windrush
generation is a disgrace

How can Amber Rudd carry on as Home Secretary? The Tories’ treatment of the
Windrush generation is a disgrace. The UK invited thousands to come here
after the war and help rebuild the United Kingdom. They did exactly that –
working in the NHS and public services and contributing so much to our
economy and society.
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Appeal for information on missing
woman in Sham Shui Po (with photo)
     Police today (April 23) appealed to the public for information on a
woman who went missing in Sham Shui Po.

     Ng On-nei, aged 74, went missing after she left an elderly home on Yee
Kuk Street in the evening of April 19. Staff of the elderly home made a
report to Police on April 20.

     She is about 1.57 metres tall, 67 kilograms in weight and of fat build.
She has a round face with yellow complexion and short greyish white hair. She
was last seen wearing a green long-sleeved shirt, green trousers, black
socks, grey flip flops and a pair of black-rimmed glasses.

     Anyone who knows the whereabouts of the missing woman or may have seen
her is urged to contact the Regional Missing Person Unit of Kowloon West on
3661 8036, or email to rmpu-kw-2@police.gov.hk, or contact any police
station.
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News story: Crime news: revised AGFS
fee calculator and paper forms

We’ve published a new fee calculator and paper forms for AGFS work in the
Crown Court.

Revised fee guidance and documents showing offence bandings have already been
made available.

These reflect the new way of calculating criminal advocate payments for Crown
Court legal aid work.

Paper forms should only be used when the Crown Court online billing system is
not available.
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Further information

Graduated fee calculators

AF1: claim for advocate graduated fees – paper form

Legal aid: crime claim forms

Crown Court Fee Guidance – to view supporting guidance and frequently asked
questions (FAQs)

Offence bandings in AGFS – to find the correct offence banding for a claim

servicedevelopment@justice.gov.uk – to submit questions about the revised
AGFS

Speech: A jobs Brexit

Earlier this week another employment rate record high was broken – the
sixteenth record broken since 2010.

Figures released by the Office for National Statistics on Tuesday showed that
since 2010, over 3.2 million more people have moved into work – that’s over
1,000 people entering employment a day, every day.

We now have the lowest unemployment rate for 42 years at 4.2%, and
additionally wages are now outpacing inflation, meaning more money in
people’s pockets. This reality is a far cry from the predictions made at the
time of the Brexit vote.

In fact the jobs record is extending across the whole of the country, with
the employment rate having risen – and the unemployment rate having fallen –
in every region of the UK since 2010.

These headline figures don’t just sound impressive – they are and should be
celebrated.

Jobs transform lives, and each job gives more people the security that comes
from a regular wage for them and their family. A job provides for career
progression and with it wage progression which benefits and unemployment
don’t. It is therefore important that the government is prepared for the
future, and grasps the opportunities Brexit brings.

And this is exactly what we are doing as we move forward in our progress to
leave the European Union, positioning ourselves as a global country that is
open to working with the world.

This week we welcomed 52 leaders to London from the Commonwealth – where we
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discussed the importance of free and fair trade for us all. And with 90% of
global growth coming from outside the EU in the coming years it’s key that we
prioritise/unlock our relationships with these growing economies – boosting
our trade links to prosper post-Brexit and delivering jobs and growth at home
and for the Commonwealth.

And we have strong foundations to build on. Our manufacturing sector is
enjoying its longest unbroken run of growth for 50 years, and order books for
British manufacturers are stronger than at any time since August 1988.

With less than a year to go until we leave the EU, our work continues to
improve and liberalise trading markets to capitalise on future trends.

With the digital economy growing 32% faster than the wider economy and
creating jobs 3 times more quickly, e-commerce offers previously unknown
possibilities for SMEs and individuals, particularly women, to take part in
the globalised economy. Etsy, the online marketplace, recently announced that
87% of its sellers are women.

Technology has always fundamentally changed the jobs market and this will
continue as we see new developments. Just as in the past the employment
market adapted to the invention of technologies such as the cash machine, we
too need to adapt and embrace new innovations such as artificial
intelligence, 3D printing, and virtual reality. Yet, tech also becomes an
enabler and allows the jobs market to be far more inclusive – supporting
employment across the board.

The pace of change we see in robotics, automation and the rise of social
media and the gig economy has introduced seismic and revolutionary changes in
the jobs market already which shows no sign of slowing down. Indeed, the
World Economic Forum suggests that 65% of children entering primary school
today will end up working in a job that doesn’t exist yet.

Post-Brexit, we must not only recognise the trading possibilities available,
but ensure we, as a nation, are able to unlock the full opportunity they
provide. That is why we need to know where the jobs of the future will be,
and make sure UK citizens are equipped to benefit. And that is exactly what
we are doing. Working across government – and with industry – looking at the
growth areas of the future.

For the government the priority is not just about getting people into work,
but actively supporting people to progress and develop within their career
and changes in career as people re-train throughout their lives. Building up
resilience to cope with the pace of change in the jobs market.

We can do that through the new benefit, Universal Credit, providing
personalised support through work coaches which is responsive to changes in
employment status.

The world of work is rapidly changing with new jobs emerging all the time-
and that is as much due to technological advancements as it is Brexit.
However, whilst the former may be the catalyst, it is Brexit that provides
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the opportunity to cope with these changes.

We need to ensure our labour market remains the envy of the world and that is
how we must shape our Brexit vision. Together, we are working across
government to ensure we are prepared to support people, places and businesses
to adapt to and benefit from new technology and other changes to the world of
work.


